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A	Huge	Thank-You	to	ALL	Who	Participate	in		
New	Zealand	Missions	-	The	Land	Forgotten				 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  4100 W. World Mission Ave., Springfield, MO 65807 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

March-April Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

Praises and Prayer Requests	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1.  PRAISING God for a number of  
spiritual decisions already this year  

 
 
 
 

2.  PRAISING God We asked you to 
pray for CHERYL, a founding member 
of this new work and the Lord brought 
her through her surgery successfully   

 
 
 
 
 

3.  PRAISING God for our ladies 1st 
annual ladies retreat. God blessed 
abundantly with several making 
spiritual re-commitments to the Lord   

 
 

 
 

4. PLEASE pray for our son and his 
family as they go through a DEEP 
trial right now 

 
 
 
 
 

5. PLEASE join with us in prayer for 
these names - STEFAN & BETHANY, 
ALASTAIR, KURT, JAY, NIKKI, 
CALEB & KAYLA. 
 
 
 

6. PLEASE pray with us for more 
workers for the fields of New Zealand. 
Would YOU pray about surrendering 
to the tremendous need of this field?  

 
 
 

 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	

Things We are Especially 
Thankful for . . . .  

 
 
 
 

I’m often asked how we are doing 
and what ministry is like in New 

Zealand. In short - It is very 
difficult. So let me share with you 

some of the things that keep us 
going - things we are excited 

about, things that encourage a 
ministry family . .  

 
 
 
 
 

• The blessing & privilege it is to 
be counted worthy to serve  

 

• The growth and maturing we 
are witnessing in our people  

 
 

• The Challenges & Trials that we 
face that help us to continue to 
grow in the Lord by needing Him. 

 

• The devotion and commitment 
of those who are growing to 
work alongside of us here. 

• The prayer & financial support 
of God’s people Stateside - A 
VERY Special THANK YOU  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Results of 1st Ladies Retreat 
	
	

A HUGE Thanks to all who 
prayed for our 1st Annual Ladies 

Retreat - Paulette prepped for 
weeks and it went GREAT! 
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